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Mr. President,
The Republic of Moldova warmly welcomes the distinguished Australian delegation to the UPR Working Group and thanks the head of the delegation for the presentation of the National Report.

We applaud Australia for its constructive engagement with the UPR mechanism. Since the last UPR review, Australia has taken significant steps to implement the recommendations and made progress in many areas. 

We welcome the determination and actions pursued by the Australian Government to redress the profound injustices faced by indigenous people in the past and certain disadvantages still experienced by them today. 
In this spirit, we recommend Australia to improve the quality and coverage of its early childhood care and education for indigenous children and children living in remote areas and to ensure adequate resources for implementing bilingual models of education.
Furthermore, following-up on our recommendation made in the previous UPR cycle, we recommend Australia to expedite the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and establish a National Preventive Mechanism for places of detention.

In conclusion, we wish Australia success in the implementation of recommendations of the 2nd UPR cycle.

I thank you, Mr. President.
